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Slack

Twitter

the links
June 6: GSBS Research Award
application opens
June 13: GSRD 2024
June 27: Presidents’ Research
Scholarship app due

save the dates!

Congratulations, Spring Symposium winners!

Posters Talks Data Blitz
1st: Bridgitte Palacios

2nd: Meredith McCarty
3rd: Eyad Shihabeddin

1st: Takese McKenzie
2nd: Damian Gorski
3rd: Dounya Jalloul

1st: Stephen Farmer
2nd: Kenzie Peshoff
3rd: Kiersten Scott

Work in
progress

1st: Chrystine Gallegos
2nd: Takese McKenzie
3rd: Madison Shyer

Art contest now open for new NGP swag! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ehu_wnn906Eh18HWOi1gzfPmMdTMJ6RWTVlTw5vqVnw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ehu_wnn906Eh18HWOi1gzfPmMdTMJ6RWTVlTw5vqVnw/edit?usp=sharing
https://join.slack.com/t/neuroscience-program/shared_invite/zt-21vzyw2f7-~ctY~EPCUArSPGMmksdabg
https://twitter.com/NeuroMDAUTH


snaps
Did someone go above and beyond? Did you get an award? Fill out this form, and
we will highlight your snaps, big or small!
Snaps to…

Melissa Franch, PhD (Advisor: Valentin Dragoi, PhD) for receiving the Michael
R. Blackburn Outstanding Dissertation Award! Congratulations, Dr. Franch!
Mitchell Slapik (Advisor: Valentin Dragoi, PhD) and Stephen Farmer (Advisor:
Sheng Zhang, PhD) for receiving the Dean’s Research Award!
Yuhan Cao (Advisor: Qingchun Tong, PhD), Philip Urbanczyk (Advisor:
Consuelo Walss-Bass, PhD), Emma Freeman (Advisors: Seung-Hee (Sally) Yoo
Cao, PhD and Qingchun Tong, PhD), Alesandra Echeandia Marrero (Advisor:
Yuan Pan, PhD), Abhijeet Patil (Advisor: Jian Hu, PhD) for officially joining
NGP! We’re so happy to have you!

Art contest and recent pictures

Congratulations, Dr. Beierlein!
2024 McGovern Teaching Award

(Pictured with GSA President Takese
McKenzie and GSA Secretary Ally Grace

McConnell!)

Now open: contest for new NGP logo!

Are you ready to harness your talents to
design a new design for our 2024-2025

swag? The contest is officially open!
Please send your designs to StuCo by

June 28. 
Please keep in mind we would like to
reduce the number of colors used to

keep prices low! For full GSBS
guidelines, visit

https://gsbs.uth.edu/files/news/Gradu
ate%20School_logoGuidelines_2022.pdf 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNY4caK6Z1CPsFIxJ3BaonU_ADgbyWBjLn6BzLCkuD1_XM6g/viewform

